
St. Mark CES
TERRY FOX RUN

Dear Parents / Guardians,

St. Mark CES is pleased to be participating in the Terry Fox Marathon of Hope
on September 26, 2024. For over 20 years our school community has been raising
money for cancer research. We are very proud of our achievements. Our challenge
this year is to continue to support this worthwhile cause and to help realize a dream that
started with a young man’s Marathon of Hope.

The SMK walk/run will be organized as follows:

➔ Throughout the week, we will teach stories about Terry Fox over the
announcements

➔ Students will participate in the walk/run at a scheduled time on
Thursday September 26th. Students are invited to wear Red and White on the
this day

➔ Teachers will take their own class outside on school
grounds at their scheduled time (see schedule)

➔ Parents/guardians are invited to join us and complete
the run with their child. Please meet your child’s
class outside during their scheduled run time.

➔ We are asking each student to bring in a
“Toonie For Terry”

Please visit our school fundraising page to donate online:
https://schools.terryfox.ca/StMarkSchoolStouffville

Please see the schedule below for more information.

TERRY FOX RUN SCHEDULE
8:30: - 9:00 am- Primary
9:50 - 10:30 am- Junior

10:30 - 11:10 am - Kindergarten

He never quit, and neither will we. Please join us in supporting cancer research!
Working together we canmake a difference!

https://schools.terryfox.ca/StMarkSchoolStouffville

